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This weekend will mark another milestone in the construction of the interchange at
McOrmond Drive and College Drive.

Weather permitting, crews will be pouring the concrete bridge deck between the hours
of 6:00 p.m. on Sunday, May 27 and 10:00 a.m. on Monday, May 28. Overnight
temperatures are ideal for concrete pours and traffic will be lighter, allowing for more
efficient concrete delivery to the site. Area residents may notice some noise during the
overnight work.

Roadwork at the interchange site will also pick up starting on Monday, May 28. Two
northbound lanes on McOrmond Drive, between College Drive and Stensrud Road/Kerr
Road, will be reduced to one between the hours of 6:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. daily for
approximately two weeks. However, both northbound lanes will open in time for the
afternoon rush hour each day.

The McOrmond Drive and College Drive interchange is scheduled to open in the fall of
2018. Learn more about the Saskatoon Interchange Project at
saskatoon.ca/interchanges.
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The City thanks drivers for their patience while this necessary work is carried out. Slow
down, pay attention and respect work zones. Watch for pedestrians and work crews,
and for everyone’s safety, please obey all detours, signs, and barriers.


https://www.saskatoon.ca/moving-around/driving-roadways/road-maintenance-repair/construction-projects/interchange-projects

